
Investing in Excellence

The district currently has $300+ million in
maintenance needs, including several major
projects across schools in the Eaglecrest
feeder. 

Possible project examples include:
New track, pool renovation & cafeteria
expansion (Eaglecrest)
New flooring (Aspen Crossing)
New roof (Antelope Ridge, Dakota Valley,
Sky Vista)
Replace bleachers and windows (Thunder
Ridge)

EHS feeder is home to: 
7,900 students
(approx.)
6 elementary schools
2 middle schools
Eaglecrest High School

Excellence for All, Excellence for the Future

Recent Investments

Eaglecrest Feeder 
Bond Projects

See how your taxpayer dollars have been invested in
the Eaglecrest feeder since 2012!

Secure vestibules at every school (2020)

New football field and gym floor, science
wing renovation at Eaglecrest

Innovation Spaces at every school (2016 &
2020)

New roof at Aspen Crossing (2021)

Flooring replacement at Dakota Valley &
Peakview (2022)

New track at Sky Vista (2016)

Major Maintenance Updates

Feeder Overview



Investing in Excellence
Excellence for All, Excellence for the Future

Expand CCIC to accommodate 70% more
students and develop/expand 10 pathways:

Cherry Creek Innovation Campus 2.0

Safety & Security

 Estimated Timeline
Concept plan complete;
in design phase
Construction could begin
in January 2025 upon
voter approval

Why now?
75-year-old district comes
with aging buildings

68 out of 89 buildings
are 20+ years old
21 schools are 40+ years
old

Continuing inflation and
construction costs

Protecting and maximizing
taxpayer investment in
community assets

Advanced Manufacturing
Business Services
Health & Wellness
Hospitality & Tourism
Infrastructure Engineering 
IT & STEAM
Transportation (Automotive & Aviation)

Mechatronics
Avionics
Creative (Film, Editing, Sound, Production)
EMT
Vet Tech
HVAC
Welding
Events Center / expansion of Culinary 
Automotive (expansion)
Aerospace Manufacturing (expansion)

Current CCIC Pathways: 

Community Outreach
Monthly community
meetings (since fall 2023)
Local and national site
visits
Industry advisory meetings

Safety and security is our number one
priority. We continue to prioritize
investments in trained security personnel
and safety upgrades to school buildings.

In the 2024 bond package, every school
building would receive:

Ballistic Window Film
Security Camera Replacement
Access Control System Replacement 


